
January 5, 2005

Mr. Christopher M. Crane, President 
  and Chief Nuclear Officer
Exelon Nuclear
Exelon Generation Company, LLC
4300 Winfield Road
Warrenville, IL 60555

SUBJECT: STAFF SUPPORT FOR NRC RECRUITING EFFORTS

Dear Mr. Crane:

I would like to express my appreciation to you and your staff at the Production Training

Facility for providing a demonstration on your Braidwood simulator and a short presentation in

your maintenance training classrooms on November 22, 2004, to prospective NRC employees. 

The NRC is dedicated to attracting highly motivated individuals for our entry level positions.  In

previous years, these potential hires would have participated in a plant tour and a discussion

led by the NRC Senior Resident Inspector; however, because of the current National security

environment, we did not want to bring these individuals to the site.  Your staff provided an

excellent introduction to the nuclear industry and their effort was greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

/RA by Geoffrey E. Grant for/

James L. Caldwell
Regional Administrator

cc: T. Joyce, Site Vice President
  Braidwood Station
M. Pacillo, Senior Vice President Operations,
  Midwest PWRs



DOCUMENT NAME:  E:\Filenet\ML050050477.wpd
To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box:  "C" = Copy without attachment/enclosure   "E" = Copy with attachment/enclosure   "N" = No copy

OFFICE RIII RIII RIII RIII
NAME DPassehl/trn MSatorius JCaldwell
DATE 12/29/04 12/30/04 01/05/04

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY


